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On the 24th February 2017 Sarah Fletcher the neighbourhood Safety 

officer. 

 

On 24th February 2017 Sarah Fletcher (Neighbourhood Officer) and 

Steve Stirk (Maintenance Surveyor) attended your property at flat 109 

Burncroft Avenue to inspect the property following reports of low water 

pressure from flats 113 and 117 Burncroft Avenue. While inside your 

flat, they observed that you have installed an iron security gate inside 

your front door. It also appeared to them that the wall between your 

kitchen and living room seemed to have been removed thereby creating 

an open plan effect. Much of the property was taken up industrial type 

printers, boxes and folders and there were dog faeces in your back 

garden. 

 

 

25/02/2017 

Subject: [No Subject]  

From: Rewired  

re_wired@ymail.com 

To: re_wired@ymail.com 

Cc: re_wired@ymail.com 

Date: Saturday, 25 February 2017, 20:19 
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New Month 

 

w
w

w
w

w
w

w
w

w
w

w
w

w
w

.d
oc

mailto:re_wired@ymail.com
mailto:re_wired@ymail.com
mailto:re_wired@ymail.com



